
 
 

                     
 

Ministry of Education, Science and Technology, Str. Agim Ramadani, nn, 10000 Prishtina                   
 Phone: +381 38 241 472 | www.heraskosovo.org 

 

DRAFT INVITATION 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

It is our pleasure to invite you for the ‘Information Session on Programmatic Partnerships, Research 

Grants and Scholarships’, available within the scope of the project HERAS. The event is scheduled to 

take place on 11th May 2017, University of Prizren. 

The event is organised in close partnership with University of Prizren and its aim is to further 

disseminate and elaborate on the mentioned calls. During the event, the representatives of University of 

Prizren, Ministry of Education Science and Technology as well as HERAS project, will be addressing the 

audience with the insight information on the objective, outline, expected results, methodology, 

eligibility criteria, selection procedure and other necessary information pertaining to the HERAS calls on 

programmatic Partnerships, Research Grants and the Scholarships for PhD/PostDoc. Printouts of the 

guidelines and application forms will be distributed on location. 

HERAS project is funded by the Austrian Development Agency (ADA) with funds of Austrian 

Development Cooperation, and co-financed by the Ministry of Education, Science and Technology of 

Kosovo. The project is implemented by WUS Austria, Leading Consortia in partnership with Centre for 

Social Innovation (ZSI), Vienna and Austrian Agency for International Mobility and Cooperation in 

Education, Science and Research (OeAD). 

For more information, please find enclosed the Draft Agenda. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Aqim Emurli 

Team Leader 

HERAS Project 

 


